
 

 
 
 

Got Web Host Offers SEO Shared Hosting 
 
Valparaiso, IN 
June 3, 2008 
 
Got Web Host, the original SEO web hosting company, is now providing 
SEO Shared Hosting plans.  SEO shared web hosting is the latest in the 
multiple virtual and dedicated hosting plans offered by the company. 
 
Director of Sales & Business Development, Lloyd Brown, said of the 
addition, "these virtual hosting plans provide IP's across multiple 
Class C like our other SEO web hosting plans, however, we will share 
the IP's rather than providing dedicated IP's like we do on our other 
virtual plans. These plans are for people that don't feel the need for 
dedicated IP's but still want to spread their sites across multiple 
Class C's." 
 
Tanya Martin, Director of Internet Marketing, added, "These are the 
only plans that come with shared IP's and user level control panels.  
Our other SEO virtual web hosting plans will continue to provide 
reseller level control panels and dedicated IP's, as we always have." 
 
In order to ensure reliable service, these shared plans will have 
limitations on some features such as the number of domains and MySQL 
databases, but for the webmaster that is on a budget, these value plans 
are a great option. With up to nine different Class C ranges available, 
each IP will come with its own control panel login. It is a little more 
work, but the saving make up for it. 
 
"Too many times I hear and read about web hosts that oversell their 
virtual servers causing unnecessary downtime for the web sites. We have 
designed these plans in such a manner that this will not become an 
issue. It also gives the webmaster the opportunity to test our 
reliability and customer service so when it comes time to upgrade they 
will know what to expect," Brown stated. 
 
For additional information, please go to http://www.gotwebhost.com, 
email sales@gotwebhost.com or call Toll Free: 888.467.8532 
 
About Got Web Host: 
 
Got Web Host has been hosting websites since 2002. As times change, 
hosting needs change as well, to which we strive to bring the best 
hosting solutions to meet these changes. Multiple Class C IP's are 
difficult, if not impossible to find with most hosting companies.  



Many simply cannot provide multiple dedicated IPs. Got Web Host now 
offers Multiple Class C IP's to their users. Several web hosting 
companies are now attempting to break into this market. Got Web Host 
not only offers the service, but also understands why you need it and 
we bring it to you with many different packages. 
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